
 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF SAN PABLO  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

on Monday, February 3, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The City Council of the City of San Pablo, California, will hold a public hearing on the following item: 

 

Ordinance of the City Council of the City of San Pablo amending Chapter 15.04 of the San Pablo 

Municipal Code by adopting by reference the 2019 California Administrative Code, 2019 California 

Building Code Volumes 1 and 2, 2019 California Residential Code, 2019 California Electrical Code, 

2019 California Mechanical Code, 2019 California Plumbing Code, 2019 California Energy Code, 

2019 California Historical Building Code, 2019 California Fire Code with Amendments adopted by 

the Contra Costa County Fire Protection District, 2019 California Existing Building Code, 2019 

California Green Building Standards Code, and 2019 California Referenced Standards Code.  Adoption 

of these codes is exempt from the provisions of the California Environmental Quality act (“CEQA”).  

 

The hearing will be on Monday, February 3, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. or later per the agenda in the City 

Council Chambers, 13831 San Pablo Avenue, San Pablo, CA 94806, when all persons interested may 

appear and be heard.  Questions may be directed to the City of San Pablo Community & Economic 

Development Department by telephoning 510.215.3030. 

 

 

Charles Ching  

Director of Community & Economic Development 


